TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition from certain doctors practicing in Western and South Western Victoria and other citizens of Wannon
draws to the attention of the House the decision of the Rudd Government not to grant the Warrnambool Hospital
a Magnetic Resonance Imaging licence depriving it of the ability to begin the process of establishing a
radiotherapy unit for South West and Western Victoria.

We therefore ask the House to call on the Rudd Government to immediately reverse its decision and grant
Warrnambool Hospital a Magnetic Resonance Imaging licence.





